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Greetings SES School
Family,

Exciting news as we enter
our final weeks of school.
Mrs. Dawn Davis, Interim
Director of Special
Education has started working with SES in getting to
know our students, teachers and families. She will be
joining us on July 1st in this role as a permanent
position. We welcome Dawn here to serve our
Special Education department, with the many years
of experience she brings. She will be a wonderful
asset to our team, as she leads her department in
creating and maintaining protocols that provide
success for all students.

Over the next two weeks, students in grades three
through six will be participating in Smarter Balanced
Assessments (SBAC). These end-of-the-year
assessments provide a road map for our educators in
better understanding the teaching and learning for
our students. It also provides an opportunity to see a
snapshot of each child’s understanding of real world
critical-thinking and problem solving skills. We
appreciate your child coming to school well rested
and ready to learn.
 
PRESCHOOL: SES is NOW enrolling preschool and
kindergarten students for the 2024-2025 academic
year. Preschool is a tuition-based program subsidized
by a School Readiness grant program. We welcome
any family interested, to reach out to enroll in our
preschool program. We do offer full-time, but
part-time could be a possibility as well. We are also
open to out-of-towners in preschool if you have
interested friends.

Warmest May Wishes,
Ann Knowles, Principal

SES NEW WEBSITE:
www.scotlandes.org
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